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Thank you chairman.

We have not had an opportunity to consult internally on the proceedings today and will commend on them later. The comments we will provide connect to this morning’s discussion and we hope they will be useful as you consider the work of this morning’s proceedings.

· Business appreciates the support expressed for the principles that we have outlined. 

· Yesterday’s interventions and discussions raised a number of issues, and we would like to provide constructive input on them:

· We believe that the Internet will evolve in ways that we cannot imagine today and at a pace that we cannot predict. The ability of existing organizations to keep pace with the challenges and opportunities is one of the key attributes of the Internet’s success. We all have an interest in this dynamic evolution which has resulted in a tenfold increase of the number of Internet users over the past seven years. 

· Therefore, instead of proposing to maintain the "status quo", business advocates calls for and agrees with others who have called for an active engagement with the various actors in the multiple fora that currently exist. 

· Business encourages organizations addressing Internet related issues to take a more cooperative approach to jointly having events that include all stakeholders on an equal footing. 

· This approach would bring together the relevant expert organizations to discuss specific topics in a focused manner in a neutral setting to promote cooperation without having to establish a new “permanent” organization which would unnecessarily drain resources.

· This cooperative approach would encourage all stakeholders to share information and experiences to promote capacity building and meaningful participation in the information society. 

· Identifying a single organization to deal with the myriad diverse issues potentially under the Internet governance banner would be counterproductive to cooperation among the multiple organizations. This would also detract from an effective focus and application of expertise on any particular issue.

· This will build on the expertise and experience that has been painstakingly developed and still evolving in these existing organizations.

· We look forward to contributing further to the ongoing negotiations 

· Thank you for this opportunity and for your attention
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